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My name is William Coyne I live at 15259 Marine Drive. I live next to the Center Street Road improvement. I have
been instructed by the city engineering department to remove the access to my front door, from Center Street.

In 1988 I submitted a building plan to the city, that clearly states my access to my front door was off Center Street,
no other access was on the plan. These plans were approved by the building dept. and a building permit was issued.
35 years later the Engineering Dept. says this needs to be removed, At my expense .

The removal will land lock my access to my front door, and remove my fire exit that is required by Building Code.
I have been in contact with the Engineering Department for 6 months, just recently they informed me, that they will
not provide compensation for relocating my access.

I would appreciate some direction on this matter. Will I have to actually sue the CITY OF WHITE ROCK for
compensation and court costs, or is there some other alternative action I can take?

I am a lifelong resident of White Rock, a retired pensioner, living on a fixed income, and this is creating a hardship
for me.

Thank you for your consideration

William Coyne



